
The Youth Bell choir will meet on Wednesdays, from 4 - 5:30pm. No prior experience 
required.  This group will begin in October.   
 
We also offer the option of a half-season membership: October through the Feast of the 
Epiphany (which concludes the Christmas season) and/or February through June. 
 
 
Responsibilities 
Attendance at rehearsals and liturgies is very important. Various ‘life-events’ pop up 
throughout the season, but a dedicated attendance is expected. 
 
 
Joining the Ministry 
To join the choir simply show up and register at our first rehearsal on September 11.  For 
more information, please feel free to contact me, Mrs. Grace Palimino, at 
gpalimino@stlawrenceparish.com or 586-556-7055 
 


